
You're Invited to Our Potluck 

Housewarming! 

Dear Friends and Family, 

We are excited to announce that we have moved into our new home, and we would love to 

celebrate with you! 

Date: Saturday, April 15, 2023 

Time: 3:00 PM - 7:00 PM 

Address: 1234 New Home St., Hometown, HT 12345 

Please bring a dish to share with everyone. 

RSVP by April 10th so we can plan accordingly. 

We can't wait to see you and celebrate this new chapter in our lives! 

With love, 

[Your Name] 


